
(Letter to :M:rs. 11. s. Reid.-Baltirnore) 

1 \VEST FRA.NXLIN ST. 

Dear .Mrs Reed B.Al.TH.:ORE 

~ shall probably need the tubt So sorry to hear that the patient is 
not so well. Hope it is nothing serious. I have been in the house since Friday 
with a very severe cold & shall not be out for a couple of days. If you a:re not 
afraid, & could cone to hnve a consultation chat come over tomorrow 

With best wishes 
Sincerely yours 

W'JI OSIJ::.R 


